
Director’s Report

January 18, 2022

● Programs, Events, Highlights

○ Basketball to resume

○ Ms. Bart’s groups

○ Buddies Program

○ New Website REALLY soon

○ Food Bank Donations for Snack and Breakfast

● Covid Update

○ Testing- school and home tests

○ Protocols to be discussed

Case totals (students and staff) since the beginning of January: 7 cases

➢ 2 Cases identified before returning from winter break
➢ 1 Case identified at school with surveillance testing
➢ 2 Cases identified at home
➢ 2 Cases identified while on quarantine

● Administrative

○ Audit complete, no findings and final report coming soon

○ LCAP Update in Feb.

○ Teacher Evaluations


